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News, Updates & Items of Interest
Protecting, Promoting & Supporting Breastfeeding in Florida 

Mission: To improve the health of Floridians by working collaboratively to protect, promote and support breastfeeding.

July 2010 E-Newsletter
Please forward this email to anyone who might be interested in protecting, promoting & supporting breastfeeding.
Announcements

August 1-7, 2010 is World Breastfeeding Week (WBW).  Breastfeeding groups worldwide utilize the week to promote the importance of breastfeeding and to celebrate the signing of the Innocenti Declaration on the Protection, Promotion and Support of Breastfeeding.  The World Alliance for Breastfeeding Action (WABA) hosts the official Web site for WBW, and is currently featuring a series of videos, “Ten Steps to Successful Breastfeeding.”  Access it at http://www.worldbreastfeedingweek.org/.

Breastfeeding Grand Rounds 2010 
Promoting Breastfeeding-friendly Hospital Practices 

Thursday, August 5, 2010
8:30am - 10:30am - Eastern Time 
Speakers:
Ruth Lawrence, MD
Once again the SUNY Albany School of Public Health will offer its Breastfeeding Grand Rounds during WBW. This year's topic is Promoting Breastfeeding Friendly Hospital Practices. The webcast (via internet) is scheduled for Thursday August 5th. Visit the link below for more information and to register online.

More information and to register online at http://www.albany.edu/sph/coned/bfgr/bfgr10.htm
Maternity Practices in Infant Nutrition and Care in Florida http://www.cdc.gov/breastfeeding/pdf/mPINC/Florida.pdf
CDC recorded teleconferences are now being made available at the United States Breastfeeding Committee website at http://www.usbreastfeeding.org/Coalitions/CDCUSBCBiMonthlyTeleconferences/2010TeleconferenceArchives/tabid/168/Default.aspx  
FBC Offers Healthcare Provider Seminar
Florida Breastfeeding Coalition’s 2nd Annual Healthcare Provider Breastfeeding Seminar 
"Breastfeeding- Creating Policy and Cultural Change" 
October 15, 2010 
Hilton St. Petersburg Bayfront, St. Petersburg, FL 
Speakers: 
Lucille Harrington, RN, IBCLC, RLC - Importance of Skin-to-Skin Kangaroo Care 

Ruthy Wilson, CRNP, MSN, IBCLC - 5 Steps for Maternity Care Practices 
Pat Lindsey, IBCLC, RLC - Coalition Collaboration for Change 

Debbie Albert, PhD., RN, IBCLC - The Business Case for Breastfeeding 

Expert Panel - Dispelling Cultural Myths 

Information & Online Registration:  http://flbreastfeeding.org/hps.htm
La Leche League of FL/ESI Offers Breastfeeding & Parenting Conference
La Leche League of Florida and the English Speaking Islands 
30th Annual Breastfeeding and Parenting Conference
"Positive Parenting: Building Bridges to Tomorrow"
October 15-17, 2010, Hilton St. Petersburg Bayfront, St. Petersburg, FL
Featured speakers include: 
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Mary Ann Cahill, La Leche League Co-Founder 
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Diana West, IBCLC 
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Kendall Cox 
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Dr. Michelle Angeletti
Information & Online Registration:  http://floridaparentingconference.com
Florida Business Case for Breastfeeding UPDATE
The Florida Business Case for Breastfeeding has achieved much in just 7 months.  Over 30 businesses have been approached and 10 presentations have been accomplished around the state.  FL Business Case is collaborating with activities of two DOH grants and working on connecting with Human Resource personnel through SHRM.  We have a hospital initiative to bring lactation pumping locations to hospital employees, and in collaboration with DOH, an initiative to bring lactation pumping areas to public schools in the State of Florida.  The DOH initiative has included a Business Case Training in Tallahassee on May 18 to DOH Regional Coordinators of the ARRA grant, letters to Florida Superintendents, and subsequent meetings are forthcoming.  To date, 5 applications for Breastfeeding Friendly Employer have been received; and within the next month letters will be sent, and the company names will appear on the FBC website.  

 

Florida Business Case is looking forward to a BRIGHT future.  There will be a Business Case for Breastfeeding training on Sunday, October 17, 2010 at the LLL of Florida Conference at the Bayfront Hilton.  Only one person from Pasco County attended our Dec training from the West Coast.  It is our hope to attract as many support persons from Hillsborough, Hernando, and Pinellas Counties as we possibly can.  The West Coast is an important area that requires local coverage.  Of course, others are also welcome to attend the training.

 

We hope to have at least 10 Breastfeeding Friendly Businesses by the end of 2010, and we want Business Case to be a viable program that is recognized statewide as the component under FBC that assists and recognizes organizations that are Breastfeeding Friendly!  If you are interested in joining this statewide movement, please email Debbie Albert, Florida Business Case Chair, at thedga@aol.com. 

More information regarding how to help support the working breastfeeding mother can be found on our website at http://flbreastfeeding.org/bfing_working.htm   More about the Florida Breastfeeding Friendly Employer Award can be found at  http://flbreastfeeding.org/employerprogram.htm 

Thank YOU for your SUPPORT

The Coalition would like to thank the following for their donations so far this year:
Bronze Friend (Corporate)
Pat Lindsey, IBCLC - Lactation Services

Donor Friend
Susan Taylor 
Friend
Mary Becker 
Amy Pizzuti Brown 
Dottie Colsant 
Nancy Faul 
Peggy Ford 
Patricia Gaige 
Marlene Hall 
Laura Hart 
Patricia Holder 
Leanne Jewell 
Gina Johnson 
Pat Koplin 

Martha Knispel
Michelle Langrock 
Angela Lloyd 
Linda Moyers 
Maureen Pahl 
Denise Punger 
Lachelle Reece 
Alejandra Sarmiento 
Ellen Simpson 
Jodi Smart 
Susan Stripling 
Ruth Thompson 
Leanna Wiest 
FBC is largely dependent on public donations.

To HELP support, protect and promote breastfeeding with a donation to FBC, please go to  www.flbreastfeeding.org/donations.htm   
How YOU can HELP the Coalition HELP Breastfeeding Mothers and Babies

Spread the word about the Coalition and about the Coalition website.  It’s a great resource for breastfeeding information as well as advocacy of breastfeeding and is now averaging about 200 visits per week.  Visit www.flbreastfeeding.org 

If you know of a health fair or conference that BREASTFEEDING should be promoted at, please email office@flbreastfeeding.org



